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John D. Dias [johnd@uwaysc.org] 
Thursday, June 04,2009 2:15 PM 
Marny Stein 
Letter in support of Chris Dalon's request for special permission to operate a home 
occupation 

Importance: Hlgh 

Dear Department of Planning and Zoning, 

It has come to my attention that my immediate neighbor (Chris Dalon at 420 Maryland Drive in Luling) is seeking special 
permission to operate a business at his residence. I wish to go on record as stating that I fully support Mr. Dalon's 
request and I have no objection whatsoever to the special permission being gtanted. 

Please contact me if you have any questions, and please approve Mr. Dalon's request. 

Sincerely - 

John Dias 
416 Maryland Dr 
Luling, LA 70070 

John Dim 
Ekecutlve Dlmctor 
United Way of St. Charles 
(985) 331-4063 
johnd@uwaysc.orq 

GIVE. ADVOCATE. VOLUNTEER. 
LIVE U N ITED.Ei5Td 


